## **The Costessey Society**

Little did we know that our evening talk by UEA Professor Tom Williamson in March 2020 would be our last for some time. He is always informative and humorous. The forty plus members left the Costessey Centre `with a spring in their step` blissfully unaware of what was to come!

Despite our best efforts in the months afterwards to comply with ever changing regulations, we have been unable to meet. During the Summer and the 'Rule of Six' a Committee Meeting was held in my garden, to plan a return strategy.

We have kept in touch with members and currently `with everything crossed` plan to resume meetings on Friday October 1<sup>st</sup> at the Costessey Centre.

Thankyou to Costessey Town Council for your support with booking schedules and encouragement with arrangements . It with a certain degree of optimism that `we shall meet again` with many tales to tell before too long.

Vivienne Bell – Chairman

Sissenne Bell

Sheila Hinton – Secretary

Patricia Penny – Treasurer

**Committee Members** 

Paul Cooper, Sally and Bryan Ulph, Tony Perry and Gary Hatt.